
 

 

 
                                                                                                                9th November 2023 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
 
At Codsall Middle School, we are excited to support Children in Need this year, which takes 
place on Friday 17th November. Our School Champions are running fundraising activities 
throughout the day. 
 
The following activities will be happening around our school: 

 Pudsey Merchandise Sale     £1-£3 

 Cake Sale Friday break time 50p - £1 

 Non-uniform Friday                £1 donated on Parent Pay  
 
 
You can help us raise as much money possible by supporting the fundraising activities in our 
school. 
 
£1 donation for the non-uniform day will need to be paid through our Parent Pay link below.   
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=12795 
 
For the cake sale and merchandise, your child will need to bring in change.  
 
We are aiming to raise even more money this year to support disadvantaged young people 
across the UK. 
 
So, let’s make a big difference to the lives of children across the UK.  
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

S.Roberts 

 

Miss Roberts 

Teaching Assistant 
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